
Invitation to participate in a research study for 
caregivers of infants and toddlers with hearing loss!
We are interested in how caregivers’ beliefs, knowledge, confidence, and actions are 
related to their children’s language skills and use of hearing devices. 

•	 Who are we looking for?  Parents or guardians who have a child that meets all of the  			
	 following criteria:

•	36 months of age or younger
•	Uses at least one hearing aid or cochlear implant
•	Uses or will use spoken English as their primary language
•	Does not have special needs other than hearing loss that are likely to affect his/her 
	 ability to learn language

 
•	 What does the study involve?  You will be asked to complete an online questionnaire to 		
	 provide information about you and your child. The questionnaire will take approximately 30 	
	 minutes to complete. You will be asked to upload or e-mail us a copy of your 				  
	 child’s audiogram or ABR report.

•	 What else?  You will receive a $15 Target gift card after you complete the online 			 
	 questionnaire and we receive the audiogram or ABR report. 

•	 How do I start the survey or learn more?  You can access the survey at https://is.gd/CDLab  	
	 To learn more, e-mail questions to the Communication Development Lab at 
	 CDLab@boystown.org. You can also contact Dr. Sophie Ambrose, the scientist leading this 	 	
	 project, at Sophie.Ambrose@boystown.org.


